

Cumberworth's Weekly Newsletter

Friday 2nd May 2025

A MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER

We have ended a very warm week with a lovely spring wellbeing walk; it was lovely to see all the bluebells out! Thank you to the parents that joined us, we hope you enjoyed it too.

We were visited by a local headteacher yesterday who was taken on a tour of the school by Angus and Charlie from our School Parliament. She was very impressed and emailed later to say 'You have a lovely school and the two members of the School Parliament that showed me around were an absolute credit to school.

I'm happy for you to share that the reason they gave for being proud and happy at school was their teachers.'

Enjoy the Bank Holiday, Ms Chalkley and I will be on the Y3/4 Cliff House residential next Tuesday and Wednesday, but Mrs Hill will be in school to help with any questions or issues and I hope to see many of you at our VE Day picnic next Thursday.

Mrs Claxton

Team Attenborough visit to Yorkshire Wildlife Park

All the children had a lovely day at Yorkshire Wildlife Park on Tuesday.













Whole School Attendance Figures

Our target is 97% attendance.

Attendance	W/C 21.4.25	This Week
Whole School	97.48%	97.89%
Reception	97.43%	99.44%
Year 1	98.57%	98.75%
Year 2	97.67%	95.71%
Year 3	98.55%	100%
Year 4	96.70%	97.22%
Year 5	96.15%	96.67%



www.topclassschoolwear.co.uk

sales@topclassschoolwear.co.uk

10% Discount offer code
Code: Earlybird10

Offer runs from 1st June-27th July



A big happy birthday to Vinnie who has celebrated his birthdays this week. We hope you enjoyed your special day!

Henry, we hope you enjoy your birthday this weekend. We can't wait to hear all about it!

Congratulations to this week's Stars of the Week!

Attenborough - Eddie & Jack

Sharman - Lawrence

Lenny – Jacob

Roberts - Rose



Cumberworth's Weekly Newsletter

Reminders

- A number of boys have had haircuts recently with lines and patterns shaved into the side of their heads.
 Please can I ask that this is something you consider for the six-week holiday rather than through the school term.
- Snacks at morning break should be healthy ones such as fruit, vegetables, cheese or yogurt. Crisps, biscuits and chocolate will be sent home, and a healthy alternative offered.
- PE Kit should be plain black/navy bottoms and plain black/navy hoodies/fleece. Grey and white hoodies/sweatshirts are not part of our school PE uniform or colourful leggings.
- A reminder that nail varnish should not be worn in school unless on a themed/non uniform day. Earrings should be studs only, not hoops which should be removed or taped over at home for PE sessions.
 No other jewellery should be worn, and children will be asked to remove this at school and put into bookbags moving forwards.



Diary Dates

May

5th – BANK HOLIDAY

6th – Year 3/4 Residential to Cliffe House

4pm – KS2 (Y5) Tag Rugby event at Scissett Middle School

7th – Year 3/4 at Cliffe House

4:40pm - Neilly Races

8th – VE Day. See invitation sent out last half term Bags 2 School to be returned to school

9th – Freestyle Football sessions for all classes in the morning – all children to wear PE kits.

